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14.7.21 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Re: New Appointment 
 
Following a rigorous interview process, I am delighted to announce Mrs Cartwright as a new member of the 
staff team. She will be working mostly across Key Stage Two. 
 
She comes with vast experience of working with children and also outstanding references.  
 
Mrs Cartwright was well-received by the children during her interview – we think she will love working with 
us! Something tells me that Mrs Wastling might involve her in the Golden Mile when it is back up and 
running in September!  
 
 
Mrs Cartwright has introduced herself below: 
 
I live in Knaresborough with my family. I have worked in education for many 
years in a variety of roles including teaching French, Spanish and English and 
providing private tuition.  
 
I can often be found walking my dog or running with friends - one of my 
favourite routes is through Goldsborough so you may have spotted me! 
 
 I’m really looking forward to starting work at such a vibrant and successful 
village school.  
 

 

If you see her in the village, please make her feel welcome! 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Miss Zoe Pickard 
Federation Headteacher 
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